
 

The Giving Tree will be at two Wilton locations 

this year, the Wilton Library and Town Hall. The 

trees will be set up by Monday, November 19th 

giving everyone more time to select gifts for the 

children. 

 

Each year the Wilton-Lyndeborough Women’s 

Club fills out the tags and hangs them on the trees 

with a name, age, clothing size, or a gift request.  

Simply remove the tag or tags, attach it to a 

wrapped gift and return the gift back to either  

location BY FRIDAY, DECEMBER 14th.  All of the children attend the local  

Wilton and Lyndeborough schools. 

 

Gift cards are another suggestion and this year you can take a tag that already has a 

“gift card” written on it from several local businesses.  Cash donations are also    

accepted if you do not have time to shop and will be used to purchase additional 

items for children or families. 

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity.  If you have any questions, please call 

Karen Grybko at 654-5362.  You may also leave your gifts at 24 Maple Lane, 

Lyndeborough if it is more convenient. 

Support This Year’s Giving Tree 


